From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 9/16/2010 5:49:50 PM

To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: FW: San Bruno Info Needed ASAP

if Tom missed anything on that you need, let me know ASAP.

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2010 5:49 PM
Redacted Dasso, Kevin

To: Stock, William; Marre, Charles;

Cc: Yura, Jane; Hartman, Sanford (Law); Bottorff, Thomas E
Subject: San Bruno Info Needed ASAP

Peter, Chris and Tom just got from the PUC. The Commission would like to hold a press conference
tomorrow to deal with some factual issues regarding San Bruno to clarify some of the misinformation
that is floating around. | just spoke with Kevin and he is taking the lead but if you can help or assist him,
it would be greatly appreciated. We need {o get this to the PUC in the early AM before the funeral.

The Commission has asked us for the following:

1) The PUC wants to acknowledge to the press that the failure point on Line 132 was several miles
short of the section of Line 132 that was previously identified in data requests in Gas Accord IV and V

as possibly hazardous and in need of repair. We need a concise statement attesting to that with a

specific distance.

2) We need a statement that says that even if we had replaced that section of Line 132 identified as in

need of replacement, it would not have made any difference with regard to the San Bruno tragedy.

3) The PUC wants to release the Top 100 pipeline projects publicly. Kevin is getting the authority to do

that.

4) along with the release of the Top 100, we need to say that these projects are priority projects but

that conditions on all of these lines is currently safe and is not an ongoing hazard.

Thanks.

SB GT&S 0449196


mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov

